
FAST ACT Update
On the heels of the Fixing America’s Surface Transportation Act’s (FAST ACT) December 4, 2015 signing by 
President Obama, the Federal Highway Administration issued a February 24, 2016 Memorandum discussing various 
provisions of the legislation, including size and weight restrictions for carriers operating on the interstate system. 
Click the attachment and read a copy of the FHWA Memo.  For more information, contact D&F’s Transportation and 
Logistics Law Group.
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